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December 8th, 2020 

Mayor Bonnie Crombie and Members of Council 
City of Mississauga 
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, On L5B 1C3 
 
Dear Mayor Crombie and Members of Council,  
 
Re: Proposed Malton BIA Boundary Expansion 
 
The Board of Directors of the Malton BIA would like to express their willingness to expand the current 
boundary of the Malton BIA. This would be our first expansion since our founding, and we do not 
propose any changes to the levy amounts, which remain unchanged.  
 
We would like to expand our Airport Road border to the south of Derry. The expansion should reach to 
6445 Airport Road to the south of our current boundary.  This would include the following addresses: 
 
6445 Airport Road  
6465 Airport Road 
6485 Airport Road 
6509 Airport Road 
6543 Airport Road 
6575 Airport Road 
6585 Airport Road 
6559 Airport Road 
6625 Airport Road 
6655 Airport Road 
6695 Airport Road 
6715 Airport Road 
6725 Airport Road 
6767 Airport Road 
6775 Airport Road 
6795 Airport Road 
6815 Airport Road 
(see attached map) 
 
 
We believe that this will allow for projects such as public art to have a seamless impact as the district 
includes many newer plazas that have been built up since our founding.  The increased area would 
benefit from such events as Malton’s Canada Day, our Holiday Lighting, and of course the upcoming 
Avro Arrow replica at Paul Coffey Park. The increased support would allow us to continue our public art 
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and continue with beautification efforts across the expanded district.  On December 8, 2020, our board 
passed a motion to this effect.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

    
 
Sam Kohli      Natalie Hart 
Chair Malton BIA     General Manager Malton BIA 
3091 Victory Cres 
Mississauga, On 
L4T 1L5 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


